
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 

 
We had a virtual Ofsted visit today, with two of Her Majesty's Inspectors. HMIs Mathew 
Barnes and Sarah McGinnis.  
 
They had a set of questions to ask which were part of a research project and were based 
around the lockdown in March and the return to school in September.  The attachment 
shows what today’s visit will form part of.  They didn't want to speak to parents at this time.  
 
There will be a short letter to follow which I will share with you as soon as it is published.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sarah Pickering 
Headteacher 


